
Friday, October 25, 2019

We had a great week learning about bats and spiders!  We did a STEM activity 
on bats and tried different materials to see if we could make them fly faster.  We 
practiced number recognition and counting and also did some fun crafts this 
week.  Our first field trip to Breezy Hill was a success!  I think all of the kids had a 
great time.  Thank you to all the parents that were able to come along for the day.    

Weekly Focus
Letter - Hh
Number - 8
Shape - Octagon
Color - White
Focus Question - Why do spiders spin webs?

Next week we will be doing Halloween activities!  We will make some fun 
masks, play BINGO, and do other whole group activities.   Thursday will be our 
Halloween/Dia de los Muertos party.  We will be outside (weather permitting) with 
the whole school doing activities from 9-10:30 and then we will have a classroom 
party after where we will have a snack and decorate cookies.  If you are 
interested in coming in that day please let me know!  The kids can come to 
school in costumes, please do not bring any weapons.  

Weekly Focus
Letter - Ii
Number - 9
Shape - Cube
Color - Gray
Focus Question - What is your favorite thing about Halloween?

Next Thursday will be a half day of school with childcare.  We do not have 
school on Friday, November 1st.    
  

Enjoy your weekend! 
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa


